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First please never forget you work for the people of Oregon.  This bill does not make 

life better in Oregon but makes in much more difficult for gun purchasers to buy a 

gun.  That is a right of the 2A.  This will not prevent evil people from accessing guns 

in illegal ways and using them on innocent  people.  Do you care?  I oppose this bill. 


